
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN
Friday, September 17, 2021
A-DAY

TODAY’S EVENTS
Rep from University of Alabama at BHS, 9:45am
Rep from Campbell University at BHS, 1:15pm
Varsity Football Team Meal, Cafeteria, 2:30pm
Varsity Football @ Rolesville, 7:00pm

SATURDAY EVENT
Cross Country @ Wake Med Soccer Park, 9:00am

Important Links and Resources:
FYI: The Daily Announcements Bulletin [DAB] is posted on Broughton Magnet High School Homepage. Visit
https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs ,  or use the QR code below.

QR Code for the DABs                                                                     QR Code for the Scholarship Bulletins:

PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Weekly Parent Message:Click here for the weekly parent message.

This year, Broughton will be conducting the Meet the Teachers Night through asynchronous video presentations that
families will be able to watch at their convenience.

Use This Link for the Virtual Meet the Teacher:

https://sites.google.com/wcpss.net/meettheteachers2021/home

There will be a swim & dive parent/player pre-season meeting on September 21 at 6
PM in the cafeteria. All interested in participating should plan to attend.

Important Links and Resources:

*PTSA Linktr.ee: https:/linktr.ee/BHSCapitals
*PTSA Memberhub Link

*BHS Staff Directory HERE
*Harris Teeter Vic Card: BHS # 1936: https://forms.gle/Mu3ow6QH52FHpUs96 with your first and last name
*Broughton High School: 919-856-7810

GLOBAL POINTS OF PROGRESS - United States: Maine has become the fourth state to abolish civil asset forfeiture, ending
what rights groups call a “civil liberties nightmare.” Originally meant to combat drug trafficking, civil asset forfeiture allows law
enforcement to seize private property believed to be connected to a crime without necessarily charging the owner.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL]

https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1B1Sh1HIxVoY4XO4kZNRTcCjhWCTY8EbtK91fuotvjNA/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/wcpss.net/meettheteachers2021/home
https://linktr.ee/BHSCapitals
https://bhs.memberhub.com/store?category=Class%20of%202025
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/45215
https://forms.gle/Mu3ow6QH52FHpUs96


 School officials will follow WCPSS Health Guidelines to determine if a student is required to isolate. If you are not
feeling well, you are required to stay home and notify bhs-attendance@wcpss.net of your absence. During a
required isolation, your absences will be recorded as excused absences for illness. If you are required to isolate,
below are the measures in place that will support you as you continue your coursework:

○ You can connect with your counselor for support by setting up a meeting with them here.
○ You should complete the coursework provided for you by your teachers in their Google Classroom or

Canvas site.
○ You can attend an office hour with your teacher, which is offered once per week:

■ Some teachers will offer this office hour during their regularly scheduled weekly office hours by
hosting a Google Meet;

■ Other teachers may choose to schedule this individually with you. Please reach out to your
teacher to schedule this time.

If you are interested in joining Broughton's DECA club, come to room 3219 for an interest
meeting on Tuesday, September 21st at 2:30!

Broughton has been asked to nominate current exceptional 9-11 graders to attend the National Youth Leadership
Forum [NYLF]: Medicine, an Envision by WorldStrides program. The students nominated will have the
opportunity to select any one of the nine-day programs offered next summer in Atlanta, Berkeley, Boston,
Houston, Los Angeles, New York City, Raleigh-Durham, St. Louis, or Washington, D.C. During the program,
students will further develop their critical thinking skills while practicing medical techniques during a realistic
simulation titled When Care is Hours Away. Students will take part in small group seminars hosted by some of
the most prestigious and technologically advanced medical institutions and schools, including the Cedars-SSinai
Simulation Center in Los Angeles, The Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine in Baltimore, Harvard
Medical School in Boston, and many more. By attending NYLF Medicine, qualifying students may also receive
college credit through George Mason University. If interested in being nominated from Broughton, see Mr.
Rudder in the Guidance Resource Center, Room 1209. Deadline is Friday, September 17.

There will be a swim & dive parent/player pre-season meeting on September 21 at 6 PM in
the cafeteria. All interested in participating should plan to attend.
Powderpuff is October 14th!! If you are interested in playing please register through the google form and bring your money
on the appropriate day to the cafeteria during advisory https://forms.gle/FZ128Sno56b9ZM887. Questions? Contact Ms.
Graves bgraves@wcpss.net.

WHAT’S NEW AT THE WELL: The WELL is hosting an interactive Book CLub for students with Virtual and In-Person Sessions.
The club will meet virtually on Thursdays and In-Person on Fridays starting September 16th. Register at bit.ly/2UHBES9
[in-person] or bit.ly/3zhXCKD [virtual]. The WELL’s Web Development Class will start September 11. If you are a junior or a
senior starting to plan for what you’ll be doing after high school, then LEAP [Life Expectations and Planning] is for you.
Participating in LEAP means you are making a commitment to a once-a=month meeting [in-person, virtual or on Saturday].
Contact Pierce Watson at achievement@wade.org to enroll.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS]

Seniors: Scholarship Bulletin #3 has been posted on our homepage and can be found by going to
Students/Seniors/Scholarship Information/Scholarship Bulletins. It has also been posted on the Student Services Webpage
www.broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com.]

Class of 2022! We are excited to share senior portrait information with you. If you have additional questions after reading through this
information, please contact Strawbridge Studios at customerservice@strawbridge.net or (866) 624-6229.
Make-Up Senior Portraits, Fall 2021

● The next opportunity for tux or drape portraits will be on September 24th during the school day. All students who
did not attend a summer portrait session may sign up for a session using this link. Appointment times will be
available from 7:45am – 2:00pm.

● Students should print out a copy of their portrait session sign-up confirmation to show to teachers and to be
used as a hall pass to go to the auditorium for their session.

● Two poses for tux or drape portraits will be offered, there will be no cap and gown or indoor/outdoor
environmental photos offered on make-up dates.

● There is no sitting fee for make-up photos.
● A white t-shirt should be worn for formal tux portraits and a camisole for formal drape portraits.
● Due to visitor restrictions this school year, students will not be permitted to have a guest attend their portrait

session.

https://www.wcpss.net/whentoreturn
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/31345
https://forms.gle/FZ128Sno56b9ZM887
mailto:bgraves@wcpss.net
mailto:achievement@wade.org
http://www.broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050c4baeae2fa3fe3-1010482


● At the end of the photo session, Seniors will be shown their tux or drape proofs and asked to choose which
photo they would like to have included in the yearbook.

● The photo chosen by Seniors will also be used for their BHS Student ID and Off-Campus Lunch Pass.
● Digital proofs will be emailed to the student and each student will receive a unique code to give to family

members for viewing and ordering photos. All purchased photos will be shipped to the student’s home.

Juniors & Seniors interested in NC A&T State University: NC A&T will be doing a virtual campus tour/visit on
September 22nd from 12:20-12:50 pm. Mark your calendars. Location TBA.

Junior & Seniors interested in learning more about women’s colleges: The deans and directors at the Sister
Colleges [Barnard, Bryn Mawr, Mount Holyoke, Smith and Wellesley] invite you to one of their joint, virtual
sessions.

Saturday, September 18, 1:00-2:15pm
The sessions are designed for prospective students and families. Register at wellesley.edu/admission/sisters.

Juniors & Seniors interested in William & Mary: Fall Focus Days 2021
SAT. September 18 SAT. November 6 SAT. December 11
SAT. October 2 SAT. November 13
SAT. October 23 SAT. December 4

Hispanic and Latinx Juniors & Seniors: The Clemson University Office of Hispanic Outreach, the Hispanic and
Latinx Alumni Council, Office of Undergraduate Admissions and various Clemson Latinx student-based
organizations want to meet future Hispanic/Latinx students and their families at El Camino to Clemson. Attendees
will have an opportunity to tour campus, interact with current students, faculty and staff and learn about the
resources that make Clemson a special place for learning and living.

El Camino to Clemson
Saturday, October 16th from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Register Here

Juniors & Seniors interested in Columbia University in New York City:
Columbia University in the City of New York

is hoping to see you at the
Virtual Introduction to Columbia for the Mid-Atlantic and Appalachia

Wednesday, September 29
7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. (Eastern)

A Columbia Undergraduate Admissions representative will host a virtual session for your region to
engage with your community, share updates about Columbia and answer your questions. This session
will cover academics, student life, undergraduate research, study abroad, internships, admissions,
financial aid and much more! Click here to register for the event. You will receive instructions on how
to access the event after you register.

Seniors interested in Wake Tech: Wake Tech has now resumed offering in-person campus tours.! Students and families can
sign up for group tours here: visit.waketech.edu. Students can also make appointments with Ally Pearsall, Recruitment &
Outreach Officer, personally to check their application status at this link here:
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/WakeTech763687@WakeTechEDU.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/s/CLtsicQDjUK2
s3iPAbO-SQ2.

College & University Reps Visiting Broughton

Seniors and Juniors may sign up to meet with college representatives who visit Broughton throughout the year. Sign-up
sheets are posted in a notebook outside the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. See Mr. Rudder in the Guidance
Resource Center if you have questions.

Furman University [SC] Monday, September 20 B-Day 8:15AM
Wofford College [SC] Monday, September 20 B-Day 1:15PM
Auburn University [AL] Tuesday, September 21 A-Day 9:45AM
Appalachian State University [NC] Tuesday, September 21 A-Day 1:15PM
UNC-Greensboro [NC] Tuesday, September 28 B-Day 8:15AM
College of William & Mary [VA] Wednesday, September 29 A-Day 8:00AM
High Point University [NC] Wednesday, September 29 A-Day 10:00AM
Davidson College [NC] Friday, October 1 A-Day 8:15AM
East Carolina University [NC] Tuesday, October 5 A-Day 1:15PM
Bridgewater College [VA] Wednesday, October 6 B-Day 10:00AM
Barton College [Wilson, NC] Thursday, October 7 A-Day 8:15/9:45AM
UNC-Wilmington [NC] Friday, October 8 B-Day 1:15PM

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/qp_LP7qA7LOLDKE9pUDXf4uifwRtJRcowbEsedhz2nhpxgdNqUZefF-wCO88R8O5/3f6/ngGGsifeQrGvghibcvhgAw/h0/LgHxj2xavlkz4msD2rHS-MMJfFKqfP3TxNh9bb6_Z1Y
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHjlBna6_QGYepbMrrEEihUWpEqMJ179EC5b4E0v8K9gNjgah-wVPkONjQZOLMTRw1A/3fb/J5SSFDIYREOcjBjVrvzbLw/h4/TqqgAjmDTJaUfjQFyIdQw9cOUTxKonrRQRi80Lp1v-o
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHgQmxVpLrYb_OtPH1HEDtYihDe_laHKjm_zBbjZM-p0NSCY8dbHu94KUwdALHgj11EPXQjRup9KnEFnLoJyglU9hthjjsauO3tZj7dk4rsR4/3fc/DrIel3V3SyON-ItM8EMwQg/h4/hh8IJDmzBPODJD_mBL75Iqr5MPdc3Hd8RNfB8A3T7O0
https://www.waketech.edu/recruiting-and-outreach/visit-wake-tech
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/WakeTech763687@WakeTechEDU.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/s/CLtsicQDjUK2s3iPAbO-SQ2
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/WakeTech763687@WakeTechEDU.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/s/CLtsicQDjUK2s3iPAbO-SQ2


University of Richmond Tuesday, October 9 B-Day 1:15PM
Sewanee University [TN] Monday, October 18 A-Day 9:45AM

Seniors & ACT: If you are a senior and you did not get a chance to take the state administered ACT offered through school last
year, you are eligible to take the exam this year free of charge. We will administer the ACT at school on October 5, 2021. To
do this, you will need to email Test Coordinator Nan Daughty ndaughety@wcpss.net on or before September 13.

SUMMER OPPORTUNITIES

Job Opportunities

Amy Peake, Director of Employment for several of our area Zaxby's restaurants, Now that school is back in swing,
I would like to reach out to advertise employment. Our Zaxby's group pride ourselves with bringing on high
schoolers and helping them to develop workplace skills that will benefit them in their adult working life. Many of
our graduated students who go off to college come back to work with us during school breaks.

Amy L. Peake
Director of Employment
ZaxNC, Inc.
(919) 909-2529

My name is Camden McKinstry, I am the Regional Manager for the UPS Store in the Village District
right down the road from Broughton.We are in need of part-time employment at our store.  There is
an absolutely wild staffing shortage for part time workers these days so we have decided to start
hiring high school aged workers.

The UPS Store
Cameron Village
514 Daniels Street
Raleigh, NC 27605
919.834.2121

Web https://www.theupsstore.com/2325














